
 

The public is invited to 

"Ghana - In a New Direction" 

with Opoku Acheampong 

Retired Regional Planner from Ghana and PVUNA Board Member 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

7:00 PM, Tuesday, November 14th, in Hahn Hall, 

Pomona College, 420 N. Harvard Ave, Claremont 

Parking on Harvard Ave at 4th St.  

The event is free and refreshments will be served. 

Sponsored by the United Nations Association of Pomona Valley and the Pomona 
College International Relations Program. 

For information: 909-625-9670;  www.pv.una-socal.org/ 

tel:(909)%20625-9670
http://www.pv.una-socal.org/

